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MathCounts Competition 

On Saturday, February 9, seven junior high students represented Riverview at the annual MathCounts 

competition at Greensburg Salem Middle School. The team consisted of Liam McElligott, Ben Hower, Jack Betler, 

Lola Abraham, Amberson Bauer, Maya Burns, and Patrick Harvey. The team did very well overall, and Patrick 

Harvey had the best finish ever for a Riverview participant, coming in 8th overall, qualifying for the final 

Countdown Round, and defeating one opponent in head to head competition to earn the 8th place finish. Great 

job to all the kids. Now that is SERIOUS SUCCESS! 

 

For additional information please contact: 
Dr. Margaret DiNinno, Superintendent 

412.828.1800 
whatsnewatriverview@rsd.k12.pa.us 
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